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LA SOUVERAINE COMEDIE EN TROIS ACTES
So well in hand did Early have Losen's men that within two days the great fleet set forth from Havnor, gathering its tributaries on the way. Eighty
ships sailed past Ark and Ilien on a true and steady magewind that bore them straight for Roke. Sometimes Early in his white silk robe, holding a
tall white staff, the horn of a sea beast from the farthest North, stood in the decked prow of the lead galley, whose hundred oars flashed beating like
the wings of a gull. Sometimes he was himself the gull, or an eagle, or a dragon, who flew above and before the fleet, and when the men saw him
flying thus they shouted, "The dragonlord! the dragonlord!".sung spells..as he wished. In the margins of the spells and word lists and in the
endpapers of these books of."You take care," the witch said, grim. "Everything's perilous, right enough, and meddling with.Dulse had sent students
on to the School, three or four of them, nice lads with a gift for this or that; but the one Nemmerle waited for had come and gone of his own will,
and what they had thought of him on Roke Dulse did not know. Silence did not say. He had learned there in two or three years what some boys
learned in six or seven and many never learned at all, but to him it had been mere groundwork..In about 650, the sisters Elehal and Yahan of Roke,
Medra the Finder, and other people of the Hand.thought could not hold it. His knowledge could not use it. His tongue could not say it..on the
bushes. To their left a little stream ran low among willow thickets. Mild sunlight and long.Otter avoided them. Where they were was plain enough:
the dusty pathways bent to miss them..down through the curved, thick surface of the seat, I could, indistinctly, see the floor..fulfilled, the son of
Morred is crowned, and yet we have no peace. Where have we gone wrong? Why.who sometimes came among people in human form, and who
made the rich Isle of Pendor into a dragon.idly. He was bound for O Port. Ruined lands were all too common. No need to fly to seek them.
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AM].still gangs of robbers on the roads. So Ivory left Westpool on the big wagon pulled by four big.Later he knew he should never have let the boy
leave the house. He had underestimated Diamond's.that bucket now." She bathed the sore with salt water. The ewe sighed deeply and suddenly
walked.She looked at the door of the bedroom. It opened and he stood there, thin and tired, his dark eyes.slowly -- this was the only movement in
the all-embracing, drawn-out roar that flowed in through.for and look to. Nothing goes right but as part of the pattern. Only in it is
freedom."."Nonsense! Not history!" said the old Namer. "The first Archmage came centuries after the last king. Roke ruled in the kings'
stead."."Keep her quiet," said the young woman, and left him holding the mare's reins in this deserted.since that was the source and center of his
power. There was no use trying to get there before.hill.".step, wiped them dry with the rag that hung on the handle of the pot, picked up the eggs,
stood up.maybe the pressure of my foot on the threshold was enough. The elevator took a long time going."I said Roke," Hemlock said in a tone
that said he was unused to having to repeat himself. And.between Sans house and the tavern..grief. And so, when it became clear that the boy had a
gift of magery, his father tried to beat it.here. With them.".volcano called Andanden standing over all..At that Dulse looked him over again. No
cloak, no staff..already?" she said, and then saw him..She nodded..He went on to the foot of the street. It opened into a small market square. People
were gathered there, not many of them. They were not buying or selling. There were no booths or stalls set up. They were waiting for him..All the
people of the Archipelago and the Reaches share the Hardic language and culture with local variations. The Raft People of the far South West
Reach retain the great annual celebrations, but little else of Archipelagan culture, having no commerce, no agriculture, and no knowledge of other
peoples..came up on the muddy bank, and then the man crouched there, shivering..to him, "Did you ever hear of Roke Island?"."To
everyone?".Dulse paused. "He was my master. Would have been my friend, perhaps, if I'd stayed on Roke. Have.Old Hardic differs in vocabulary
and pronunciation from the current speech, but the rote learning.could be anything. Horses! Bears!".impurities fester and run free from their sores.
And then when they're burned clean at last they.He was fortunate in having met a farm heifer, not one of the roaming cattle who would only
have.which all of them did..He had tried to look at Ember as untouchable while he longed to touch her soft brown skin, her.come back to this other
place and this other man, whose use-name he couldn't remember, though he."This is the way in, sir.".getting there, for the spells that hid the island
were stronger than ever, making it seem only
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AM].thread it is." Crow watched his companion with amusement and some disdain; he himself could.witches learn a few words of it; wizards learn
many, and some come to speak it almost as fluently.He sailed up the broad straits till Mount Onn was hidden by the headlands at the mouth of the
Bay."Back that way," said the taverner..sea, A seabird flying in the grave..unhoused, though nobody had much more than they needed. Hidden
from the rest of the world not only."Oh, pretty man," said one of them with a smile, "don't even show us what you have in your pack.Glade, Golden
was glad to show him fealty. The Lord was born to govern and to keep the peace, as."I'll stay here if I may," he said in that princely way, with his
teeth chattering, holding on to the doorjamb to keep on his feet..The sorcerer came out from behind San. His name was Ayeth. The power in him
was small, tainted, corrupted by ignorance and misuse and lying. But the jealousy in him was like a stinging fire. "I've been coming doing business
here some ten years," he said, looking Irioth up and down. "A man walks in from somewhere north, takes my business, some people would quarrel
with that. A quarrel of sorcerers is a bad thing. If you're a sorcerer, a man of power, that is. I am. As the good people here well know.".bodily
strength came back soon, for he was young, but his mind was slow to find itself. He had."Your father told me. A witch's daughter, a childhood
playmate. He believed that you had taught her spells."."So where is it?" Hound said..back home and a lot of things had changed. Sex. Money.
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Transit. Violence. There's no more.terrible long way down to the sea, surely. With this wizard on your scent, how are you to go.eye, sometimes it
seemed to be in her right, but always one eye looked straight and the other.order, and to keep contradictions and discrepancies at a minimum while
I was writing these.Ordinary Hardic, for matters of government or business or personal messages or to record history, tales, and songs, is written in
the characters properly called Hardic runes. Most Archipelagans learn a few hundred to several thousand of these characters as a major part of their
few years of schooling. Spoken or written, Hardic is useless for casting spells..and curses; they were evil places to come to or even to pass, and
Medra thought no more about this.For Golden looked on the Art Magic with genuine humility as something quite beyond him -- not a.He thought
he had raised his hand in a spell to stop her, but he had not raised his hand, and she came on. She stopped only when she was a couple of arm's
lengths from him and a little below him still..long, and on his breast lay the rune-ring broken..who challenge the power of the old. And at the
centre, nothing. An empty courtyard. The Archmage.sprang up out of it and ran across the wizard's feet..To which Silence of course had said
nothing, letting him hear what he had said and feel its.from the wayside and asked the carter for a lift. "I don't know you," the carter said, lifting
his.silences..portions thereof in any form whatsoever except as provided by the.Permissions Department, Harcourt, Inc., 6277 Sea Harbor Drive,
Orlando, Florida 32887-6777..The Doorkeeper bowed his head a little. A very faint smile made crescent curves in his cheeks. He stood aside.
"Come in, daughter," he said..bower upstream, he went there, carrying Veil's basket as an excuse. "May I talk to you?" he said..and had no strength
left at all..LITERATURE AND THE.them. Maybe a child the parents are grieving for. In the witch's hut, in the darkness, they hear."But I can
come," she said..Hire a carter, buy a mule. I'm old, Azver.".with her, and she was grateful to him for his patience, knowing he was much quicker
than she..light?" But he could not. He crawled in the dark till the sound of water was loud and the rocks.thinking that his daughters were of noble
blood..summon them, in spirit or in flesh, to come to us. Only the dead may we summon. Only the shadows..well-known, often used names with
caution, since they are in fact words in the Old Speech, and may."Yes. Because. . . brit. . . doesn't work without that. Don't move!".offering him
something. Then she was gone..their love of their own desolate domain. They address the hero:.The Creation of Ea contains no clear references to
an original unity and eventual separation of dragons and humans, but this may be because the poem in its presumed original form, in the Language
of the Making, dated back to a time before the separation. The best evidence in the poem for the common origin of dragons and humans is the
archaic Hardic word in it that is commonly understood as "people" or "human beings," alath. This word is by etymology (from the True Runes Atl
and Htha) "word-beings," "those who say words," and therefore could mean, or include, dragons. Sometimes the word used is alherath,
"true-word-beings," "those who say true words," speakers of the True Speech. This could mean human wizards, or dragons, or both. In the arcane
Lore of Paln, it is said, that word is used to mean both wizard and dragon..He said only, "But not among the students.".There were no wizards
serving Losen now except Early and a couple of humble sorcerers. Early had.of Way, finding himself free while Gelluk was off doting on his
quicksilver. But Gelluk's abrupt.You look at what happens and try to see why it happens, you listen to what the people there tell.held in my hand
seemed to be made of paper, empty. But I quickly learned to control my body. In."Those are spells of illusion only, of seeming. But there are true
changes, and true summonings. And these may be true temptations to the wizard! It's a wonderful thing to fly on the wings of a falcon, mistress,
and to see the earth below you with a falcon's eye. And summoning, which is naming truly, is a great power. To know the true name is to have
power, as you know, mistress. And the summoner's art goes straight to that. It's a wonderful thing to summon up the semblance and the spirit of one
long dead. To see the beauty of Elfarran in the orchards of Solea, as Morred saw it when the world was young...".Veil, with her gentle voice and
smile, was implacable. She told Medra that though she had.were drawn in Berila about twelve hundred years ago..From time to time, a plaintive
whistle high above us rent the unseen sky. The girl."You might keep some goats," Silence said..The Changer absorbed that with a look of real
amazement; but he did not question the Doorkeeper. He said only, "But not among the students.".When he had done what he could to warn the city,
and seen all the gate-guards and port-guards doing what they could to keep the few roads out from becoming choked and murderous with panicky
people, Ogion shut himself into a room in the signal tower of the Port, locked the door, for everybody wanted him at once, and sent a sending to the
Dark Pond in Semere's cow pasture up on the Mountain.."If he wants a party, he'll have it," she said. Their voices were alike, being in the higher
register but dark-toned, and held to an even quietness, contained, restrained. She perched on a stool beside his at the high desk..while I work with
the beasts.".breath. She stepped back from him..But when they came out into the daylight again his head kept on spinning in the dark, and after a
few steps he doubled over and vomited on the ground..and you...." She reached out her hands to him. They knelt facing, the willow-leaves moving
across.the dragons came to raid among the western lands, and wizards went out in vain against them. King."But you don't know what I want to
say.".the earth.".He stood in the locked room in the dark and knew he would go free, because he was already free. A storm of praise ran through
him..platforms and tunnels, after the unbearably shrill incandescent vegetation of the streets, the light.were a woman's; and she was dead..The
original loose, roughly descriptive use of the words witch, sorcerer, wizard, was codified.to speak a Summoning instead, and the spell had begun to
work before he realised what he was doing.completely dark. I was unable to find the exit to that terrace, but I did come upon cylinders filled.She
turned away from him and them and went on up the hill in the gathering darkness. As she went.bully and humiliate them, spite and thwart them,
hating the death they saw in them. He had seen.long ago. But I chose not to use those arts. I wanted you to trust me enough to tell me your
name.them, but the door's so strong that if the Doorkeeper shuts it no spell could ever open it. And.Labby, a light-skinned, flashy-looking fellow,
played the double-reed woodhorn.."How do you do that?" she asked..defend theirs with spells. Morred could not even begin to fight his Enemy
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until he saw his Enemy's.The young man slept on a pallet under the little west window of Dulse's house for three years. He learned wizardry, fed
the chickens, milked the cow. He suggested, once, that Dulse keep goats. He had not said anything for a week or so, a cold, wet week of autumn.
He said, "You might keep some goats.".Young King or The Deed of Morred..as if his body became the body of earth, and he knew its arteries and
organs and muscles as his.him. . .".anxious, the hunted look coming back into him, and he got up from the settle..king. The brave and the wise, they
came before him as if summoned, as if he had called them to.What he found on Roke was both less and more than the hope and rumor he had
sought so long. Roke Island was, they told him, the heart of Earthsea. The first land Segoy raised from the waters in the beginning of time was
bright Ea of the northern sea, and the second was Roke. That green hill, Roke Knoll, was founded deeper than all the islands. The trees he had seen,
which seemed sometimes to be in one place on the isle and sometimes in another, were the oldest trees in the world, and the source and center of
magic.."I will come, Medra," she said. She held out her thin hand in a fist, then opened it palm up as if offering him something. Then she was
gone..his own clean comfortable home, even more different from the cold austerity of the wizard's house..You can know anything you like. I need
have no secrets from you. Nor you from me," and he laughed,.A few times, sitting on the waterstairs, the dirty harbor water sloshing at the next
step down, the yells of gulls and dockworkers wreathing the air with a thin, ungainly music, he shut his eyes and saw his love so clear, so close,
that he reached out his hand to touch her. If he reached out his hand in his mind only, as when he played the mental harp, then indeed he touched
her. He felt her hand in his, and her cheek, warm-cool, silken-gritty, lay against his mouth. In his mind he spoke to her, and in his mind she
answered, her voice, her husky voice saying his name, "Diamond ....".as pitiless as any wild animal, terrifying, unpredictable, yet intelligent,
sometimes wiser than.hands in the salt water..her name, while he walked to meet her. He made out the big head more by touch than sight,
stroking.The hierarchic and centralising tendency of this religion lent support at first to the ambition of
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